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It seems that Spring is trying to show us some nice weather, but winter 
doesn’t seem that it wants to disappear just yet.  The snow that we have 
received didn’t stay around too long, but it gave us some ground moisture 
that we needed since we didn’t have much snow over the winter months. 

 

A reminder to those who have pets that dog and cat licenses are required 
and they were due in January 2025.  The tags can be purchased at the 
Clarks Grove Vet Clinic and the cost is ten dollars.  

 Chipping Date:  Chipping will start on Monday, May 19th.  Remember to 
put the butt ends facing the curb.  If they are placed in a huge pile, they 
will not be picked up.  No roots will be chipped. 

Compost:  The compost site is for city residents only.  It is not for non-
residents or commercial businesses.  Remember no sticks, plastic, or 
garbage put in the compost bins. 



City Wide Rummage Sales:  The city-wide rummage sales are always a big 
draw to Clarks Grove.  People always talk about how they enjoy coming 
to our city for these sales.  The date set for the sale is Saturday, May 
17th.  Need to have at least 10-12+ sales before it is a go.  Deadline for 
sighing up is May 7 and contact Kathy Jensen at 256-4329 if you are having 
a sale.  If she is not home, please leave a message. 

City Hall and Bob’s Park Pavilion are available to rent. City Hall is available 
to city residents to rent at a cost of $100 per day and non-residents are 
$150.  A $200 deposit is required and if the hall is left clean, the $200 will 
be returned.   Bob’s Park Pavilion is available to rent at $25 per day.  Please 
contact Kathy Jensen at 507-256-8011 to see if the day you want is 
available.   Johnson Park is also available to use for get togethers.   

A reminder that the City of Clarks Grove has a website.  To access the 
website is: cityofclarksgrovemn.com   

Spring Cleanup:  Our town has always been pretty well taken care of, but 
let’s go out this year and get rid of the extra junk lying around – pick up 
and try to make our town look the best it can.  Thank to a lot of you, we 
have kept the town looking great!! 

Sump Pumps:  As of April 1, all sump pump lines should be hooked up to 
the outside.  There could be some spot checking to see if in compliance. 

Welcome to our new residents to Clarks Grove.   We have had a number 
of new families that have moved into our city since the last newsletter.  
Questions can be directed to myself, Bruce Hansen, at 507-383-2190 or 
City Clerk, Kathy Jensen at 507-256-8011. 

Have a great Spring! 

 

 

 


